From:	Sally McLaughlin
To:	Liesl Barker
Cc:	Mayor; Kathy Leary
Subject:	thank you!
Date:	Wednesday, January 17, 2024 13:08:28


Dear Liesl,
I want to express my gratitude for you in the position of City Clerk - I feel you have done an outstanding job so far, especially coming into it as a new community member. You and your family have seamlessly integrated into our community (at least it appears to me to be so!).

I especially appreciate two significant improvements to communication. These are 1) the publishing of communications on the City website for the benefit of community members to read without going into City Hall, and 2) planned improvements to accessing the recordings of City meetings. Thank you! I have asked for both of these things in the past and appreciate that changes are happening!

Carry on, and thank you! Sally McLaughlin
